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March 13, 2013

Please add me!

Upcoming Events

March 23
6th Annual
PSNIC Picnic

(LCNO will have a
table display)

April 2
Board of Advisers

Meeting

April 6
RUN FOR IKE

April 20
Palm Springs 75th
Birthday Event 
"Thanks for the
Memories! Palm

Springs through the
Decades"

About the LCNO

The Los Compadres
Neighborhood

Organization is an
officially recognized

Dear Neighbor,

We had an AMAZING turnout at our first annual Los Compadres
Neighborhood Organization Annual Meeting last Saturday, March
9th, 2013.
 
Many thanks  to our  guest speakers  including Lee Bonno, PSNIC
Director  of  Neighborhood  and  Community  Relations,  Officer
Hutchinson  and  Officer  Jones  of  the  Palm  Springs  Police
Department,  and  Tim  Sigle,  Chair  of  the  Movie  Colony  East
Neighborhood Organization who spoke about Nextdoor.  Also a big
thank you to the Demuth Park Community Center for providing
the meeting facilities and to Jeffery Holley (one of our new Board
members) for sponsoring all of the meeting refreshments.

The next Board of Advisers Meeting is on April 2, 2013, from 6-8
p.m.,  at  the  Demuth  Park  Community  Center.   We  have  1
additional  Board  spot  available  and  alternate  positions.   Anyone
interested in being on the Board this next term, should attend the
meeting. We will also be electing Officer positions for the 2013-2014
year.  All meetings of the LCNO Board of Advisers are open to the
public.   Residents  of the  Los  Compadres  area  are  encouraged to
attend and participate.

AND THE WINNER IS ... 

The residents  attending  the  first  annual  meeting  got  to  vote  for
their  favorite  Los  Compadres  Neighborhood  Street  Blade  Sign
Design.  The winning design features a Western theme with horse
icon and a horseshoe forming the "C" of Compadres.  The colors are
reminiscent of the morning sun on the mountains.
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neighborhood by
the City of Palm

Springs
Neighborhood
Involvement

Committee (PSNIC).

PSNIC
Sixth Annual
Picnic & Expo

 
The Palm Springs

Neighborhood
Involvement

Committee will host
its Annual Picnic &
Expo in Ruth Hardy
Park on March 23rd,
2013 from 11 am - 2
pm.  Complete with

BBQ Lunch, Live
Music, Expo Booths,
Pet Adoptions and
more.  Fun for the

whole family!  
The LCNO will be

participating with a
booth and showing

off our winning
Blade Sign design. 

As  was  mentioned  at  the  meeting,  while  the  City  pays  for
installation of the signs, the LCNO must raise the funds to purchase
the  signs.   So  far  we  have  commitments  and  donations  to  fund
approximately  20 signs.   With  close  to  50  intersections,  we  will
continue requesting additional donations until we receive approval
from the City and place our first order.  The cost of each sign will be
approximately $150-175 per sign.  If you would like to donate funds
to the general fund for the blade sign order or sponsor a  specific
street  sign  location,  please  e-mail  Lisa  Brady  at  info@los-
compadres.org.   

Palm Springs Police Department
Emergency Alert Systems
Many thanks to Officer Hutchinson and
Officer Jones for attending and
presenting at the LCNO Annual Meeting
on March 9th. The Officers talked about
various communication programs
through the PSPD including Code Red
and nixle.  To view and sign-up for these services, go to
http://www.palmsprings-ca.gov/index.aspx?page=83.

3rd Annual RUN FOR IKE on April 6th, 2013

The 3rd Annual RUN FOR IKE is being held in the memory of Palm
Springs Police Department K-9 Officer Ike who was killed in the line
of  duty  on  April  17,  2011.  This  event  is  held  annually  with  all
proceeds supporting the Palm Springs Police Department K-9 Fund. 
For  more  information  and  to  register,  please  go  to
https://racewire.com/register.php?id=2876.

Get to know your Los Compadres Neighbors
LCNO has established a neighborhood
group on Nextdoor, the free and
private social network for
neighborhoods.  To keep up with LCNO
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Join the Los Compadres
Neighborhood Group

activities, events, neighborhood and
area information, we encourage all our
neighbors to join us.  We've had 11
new neighbors join just since the Annual Meeting!
To sign up, go to www.nextdoor.com and enter your email address
and street address and register.  It's fast and easy to join!

Your LCNO Board of Advisors
Philip Strout, Chair;

Archie "Skip" Porter, Vice Chair;  
Dan Barber, Secretary & Treasurer;
Lisa Brady, Communications Officer; 

Russ Butler, Jim Day, Jeffery Holley, Florin Iftode,
Antonio Santillan and Todd Snider.

E-mail us at info@los-compadres.org with your feedback and
ideas.
We are looking forward to growing the LCNO in 2013!
 
Until next time,
Lisa Brady, Communications Officer 
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